Additional Information

Additional information provided by Meadow Mountain Water Supply:

Turbidity  - During the month of May 2010, the Meadow Mountain Water Supply experienced higher turbidity rates than normal due to the seasonal runoff period. Meadow Mountain Water Supply had more than 5% of the May 2010 samples exceed 1 NTU.  Official notifications of these violations were sent to all consumers last year as required by the CDPHE.  We continue to investigate alternative solutions for this color issue.  In May 2010, we purchased a new HACH Turbidity meter to determine if newer technology will allow us to more accurately record turbidity, i.e. by removing the impact of color from the test results.  This new HACH machine was tested during 2010 runoff season and was proved to not impact the test results in any way, so we returned the machine to the vendor and are continuing to investigate possible solutions.

